
December 1, 2023 

The Honorable Guy Guzzone 

Chair, Senate Budget and Taxation Committee 

3 West, Miller Senate Office Building 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

The Honorable Ben Barnes 

Chair, Appropriations Committee 

Room 121, House Office Building 

Annapolis, MD21401 

Re: Report required by Md. Code Ann. State Per. & Pens § 2-308(f), (MSAR # 13469) MIA 

Report on the Number of Eligible and Participating Employees in the Applicable Telework 

Program 

Dear Chair Guzzone and Chair Barnes: 

Pursuant to the requirements set forth in § 2-308(f) of the  State Personnel & Pensions Article of 

the Annotated Code of Maryland, and in accordance with the requirements in § 2-1257 of the State 

Government Article, the Maryland Insurance Administration (MIA) must annually report on the number 

of eligible and participating employees in the Agency’s telework program. The information for the 

calendar year 2023 is provided below.  

MIA Employees Eligible and Participating in the Telework Program - 2023 

Eligible Participating 

269 259 

Five printed copies of this report have been mailed to the DLS library for its records. 

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please do not hesitate to contact me or my 

Director of Legislative & Regulatory Policy, Jamie Sexton, at jamie.sexton@maryland.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen A. Birrane 

Insurance Commissioner 

cc: Sarah T. Albert, Department of Legislative Services (5 copies) 
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